
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

From:  (ROSEDALE SURGERY) 

To:  

Subject: RE: Prevention of Future Death Report following Inquest of Sarah Julie Mitchell DoD 
22/09/2022 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Don't click any links or open attachments unless you trust the sender 
and know the content is safe. Click here for more information or help from Suffolk IT 

Dear , 

In our practice we have yesterday discussed the Prevention of Future Death Report regarding Sarah 
Mitchell in a Clinical Governance meeting. Present in the meeting were myself and 8 other doctors as 
well as 3 of our Health Care Practitioners. 

Two decisions were made: 

1. The hospital does not easily have access to our clinical system, but they do have access to the 
Summary Care Records, which gives information about diagnosis and medication. 

From now on when a diagnosis of an overdose gets recorded we will add a sentence to give no more 
controlled medication than is needed for 48 hours, so they can contact the surgery again for a further 
supply after. This should be visible on the summary care record that the hospital is looking at. 

2. If a patient is admitted with more than 1 overdose within a 3 month period we will change 
their prescription to daily until they have not to overuse or overdose on their medication. 

We hope that with these two new ways of working in place we might be able to bring down the 
chance of accidental death due to an overdose as seems to have happened in Sarah’s case. 

Kind regards, 
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